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The Power of One: Greg Mortenson's Mission 
to Promote Peace through Project Learning
Dear Lin,

Thank you for joining us for Edutopia's second webinar of 2010. It was great to connect and provide you with best practices 
on project and service learning.  
 
Your input is important to us, so please take our quick survey: http://www.edutopia.org/webinar-survey-0410.  
 
A recording of this webinar will be emailed to you early next week. In the meantime, please continue the conversation right 
now by joining the post-discussion in our new Project Learning group, at http://www.edutopia.org/pblgroup. You may also 
visit our webinar resource page, at http://www.edutopia.org/webinar-april, to get related resources.  
 
Our next webinar will take place in September on digital literacy. Stay tuned for more details.  
 
Thanks again for participating, and thank you for your support of, and belief in, Edutopia.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Elana Leoni, Social Media and Marketing Coordinator  
The George Lucas Educational Foundation  
Publisher of Edutopia

You are receiving this email because you registered for this Webinar. 
You can also opt-out from receiving further emails from this Webinar's organizers.  
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